

7th October 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

We would like to invite you to our celebration event for our topic 'My Family Tree and Me!' on Thursday 20th October. We will be hosting an art exhibition in the gym from 8:35am until 9:15am to display some of the work we have completed this half term and we'd love it if you would be able to join us. As part of our exhibition, you will see the self-portraits we have completed in our art lessons, the old family photographs the children brought in as well as some writing we have completed as part of our history lessons.

This event will happen at the beginning of the school day and we hope you will be able to come in for the art exhibition, but we also understand if you have other commitments and are unable to stay. The children will still be able to be part of the event and can enjoy looking at everyone else's wonderful work that has been completed this half term. The children will then return to their classes for registration and lessons will commence as usual.

We hope to see many of you there for our topic celebration.

Many thanks, The EYFS/KS1 team.

